
As Bryce leaves us, Tim Adams was appointed into his seat on the 
Board. Tim has been the liaison between the West Point – 
Wilseyville Fire Fighters Association and the Board for the past 
two years. You may have seen Tim on a back hoe, as he works for 
Volcano Telephone. He’s been working on the conversion to fiber 
optics in the area. Tim has lived in West Point his whole life and 
understands the importance of our fire department, making him 
a great choice for the board as well as a wonderful asset. We 
welcome him to the West Point Fire Protection District family.

The West Point Fire Protection District Board of Directors would 
like to announce the departure of Bryce Randell, Bryce has served 
on the West Point Fire Protection District board of directors for 
several 4-year terms.  He served the board and the West Point 
community in a very professional manner.  His business 
experience was put to good use while he was part of the board 
and his stepping down is a heartfelt loss. We wish the very best 
to Bryce on his ongoing endeavors.


